
  
April 26, 2024 
 
Department of Natural Resources 
Attn: Nikie Gagnon 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203-2243 
 
Re:         Sandy Acres Pit, DRMS Permit No. M-1980-110 
              Technical Revision 6 (TR6) Extension Request 
                 
Dear Ms. Gagnon: 
 
This is a response to the Division’s April 18, 2024 letter requesting additional information for TR6 that 
the Authority submitted in March. 
 
The additional information requested by the Division is extensive and will take time to gather and 
compile.  For this reason and per our conversation we are requesting a 60 day extension to respond. 

 
If you have any other questions, need more information, or if you would like to meet, please email me at 
dslack@e-470.com or call me at (303) 537-3710. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Derek Slack, P.E. 
Roadway Maintenance Manager 


